

Sandgate Primary School

Coolinge Lane, Folkestone, Kent, CT20 3QU enquiries@sandgate.kent.sch.uk Tel: 01303 257280

Headteacher: Mr M Green

6th March 2019

Yours sincerely

Dear Parents/Carers

Next term, Year 1 will be visiting Dover Castle for our 'hook' into our castles topic. The trip will take place on Friday 29th March 2019. We will be exploring the castle and the castle grounds to think about what life has been like in the castle in the past. We will be leaving school at 9.30 a.m. and will return in time for the end of the school day. Children should wear normal school uniform.

The cost of the trip will be £5.50 and you will be sent a text inviting you to pay for this trip online. In accordance with the school's charging policy, parents/carers are invited to make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost of this trip. Pupils who are registered with KCC for free school meals are welcome to, but not expected to, make a contribution.

Please complete the form below by Friday 15th March 2019 giving permission for your child to go on the trip and indicate if you would like a packed lunch from our school kitchen or whether you will provide a packed lunch for your child.

Mrs van der Wal & Mrs Jones Mrs Uttley Owls Rabbits Year 1 Dover Castle Trip - Friday 29th March 2019 _____ in the _____ class to visit I give permission for my child Dover Castle on Friday 29th March 2019. I also give permission for the teacher in charge of the group agreeing on my behalf for the administration of an anaesthetic or any other urgent medical treatment which may prove necessary. [] I will provide a packed lunch for my child. [] I would like my child to receive a packed lunch provided by Pabulum. [] I am able to accompany the Year 1 visit to Dover Castle on Friday 29th March. (May be available to drive to the castle). Unfortunately this trip is not suitable for younger siblings or buggies. Parent's Name:

Signed: Parent/Carer Date: